Carla Hoekzema

From: Jrider 321 <justinsak555@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2019 12:29 PM

To: Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please support your local residents of north city

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please support the families that live on ne 170th street by not letting the irons brother re-zone their residential lots to
becoming commercial business. Their employees already choke up our streets with their vehicles. Allowing them to
become commercial properties will only make the matters worst. They’ve been violating building codes long enough.
Building codes need to be enforced for the safety of the people who live here in shoreline. They already have out grown
their space and will only make matters worst if they get a free light from the city to become commercial. The fire
department has already complained about the fire hazards that comes with commercial traffic in residential
neighborhoods. Thanks you for your time to evaluate the irons brother code violations.

Sent from my iPhone



Carla Hoekzema

From: Jrider 321 <justinsak555@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2019 12:33 PM

To: Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Iron brothers continue to mis use their properties

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Not only has the irons brother mis use their properties. They have also built a generator pad up against their property
which is not code. But placed a gas generator there that shouldn’t be there which is not only a noise problem but a
health problem for their neighbors

Sent from my iPhone





